

14th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Harvest Festival

Fantastic news; singing and performing in the community at Trinity Road is back!

We will be holding KS1 and KS2 Harvest Services at Trinity Road Church on Thursday 21st October. Both services will be led by our year 6 children, with the times as follows:

- EYFS and years 1 and 2 at 10.00
- Years 3, 4 and 6 at 11.00.

As always, we look forward to seeing you and performing to an audience. To ensure that numbers in the church are kept to a safe and comfortable level for all, we politely ask you to only send one adult per child to attend the service.

Our year 5 children will not be at this service as they are taking part in an exciting science day. However, there will be many more performance opportunities for them to enjoy throughout the year.

Yours sincerely

Natasha Outhwaite Headteacher

> Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









